

Department of Environmental Quality

To protect, conserve and enhance the quality of Wyoming's environment for the benefit of current and future generations.





December 16, 2015

CERTIFIED RETURN MAIL RECEIPT REQUESTED #7015 0920 0001 5194 0527

Mr. Brian (Pab) Good 3796 Lane 32½ Greybull, WY 82426

RE: Bond Amount for Permit No. 624

Dear Mr. Good:

The information presented in the 2014 - 2015 Annual Report for Permit No. 624 has been reviewed by the Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality / Land Quality Division (WDEQ/LQD), District II staff. The Annual Inspection of the site was conducted on November 24, 2015. In accordance with W.S. §35-11-411(d), the bond amount is set at \$220,000. This represents an increase of \$55,000 over the bond amount of \$165,000 currently held by the State of Wyoming. Please contact Ms. Carol Bilbrough, WDEQ/LQD Program Manager, at (307) 777-7756 with any questions you may have regarding the bonding of your operation. All bonds should be submitted to the WDEQ/LQD within forty-five (45) days of your receipt of this letter, care of Ms. Carol Bilbrough.

This bond amount is based solely on an estimate of the cost of the State of Wyoming performing reclamation in the event of bond forfeiture. If this estimate proves to be less that the amount required, the WDEQ will bring suit to recover the additional cost as allowed under W.S. §35-11-422.

Should you have any questions, please contact John Erickson, WDEQ/LQD District II Supervisor, at the Lander Field Office at (307) 332-3047.

Sincerely,

Todd Parfitt Director

TP:JE:kp

cc: Carol Bilbrough - WDEQ/LQD Cheyenne

Brian Wood – WDEQ/LQD Lander

GOOD 4